Modtaget på mail 21.12.2023.

Eva

Our dear Soroptimist Sisters (and friends) from Herning, 
We remember with joy the visit of Susanne and Anja to Craiova on the occasion of the 30th anniversary of the founding of our Club.
It was an opportunity to remember events related to the beginnings of Soroptimism in Romania (1991-1993) and the overwhelming importance that the Group for Romania in the Danish Union had for bringing and maintaining the Soroptimist spirit in our country.

The Herning club was always close to us and supported us when needed. We remember with respect and consideration Gerda and all our old friends from Herning and we talk about you at every meeting we have.
All of us send you our love and hope to achieve good projects together in future.


 We send you also our best greetings for the winter celebrations. 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

All Soroptimists from Craiova

